From:
To:

Subject: RE: TfL Suicide Prevention Technology Reference number: -
Date: 04 April 2019 10:34:25

reaments: .

The date noted on the TED site for the return of your MSQ response is incorrect and we
have already submitted an update to the PIN, which has been actioned this morning
(see attached). The actual deadline to return your response is 17:00 on Friday 26 April.
Please see attached MSQ and we more than welcome a response.

Thanks for your interest.

Kind regards
# MCIPS | Commercial Manager
ommercial, Technology and Data (CT&D) | Transport for London

6R3 | 14 Pier Walk | North Greenwich | SE10 OES

Commercial in Confidence
For Commercial Technology and Data related queries, please contact our
Commercial T&D enquiries mailbox CTDEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk

From:
Sent: 04 April 2019 08:3/

ro: I
Subject: TfL Suicide Prevention Technology Reference number: |||l

notice that the initial responses were due to be in last week.

Is it possible that I can submit something by tomorrow and still be
included please?

We have an msolution that can
really help here and we are a globa partner of Microsoft so can
allow you to take advantage of your Azure investment.

Please let me know.
Many thanks

Employee profile
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Disclaimer:

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and
may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or
other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other
than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from any computer.
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